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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $230, 758 
Income to date: $165, 831 
Needed: $64, 927 
 
Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 
scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Worship Service Leader: Jake Friesen 

Song Leader: Jaime Falk 

Date:  Aug 8, 2021  

 

Community Announcements 

 

Winkler Bible Camp 

An exciting overnight LDP Opportunity! 

We are excited to announce that we have just 
opened a Leadership Development Program 
(LDP) session which will run overnight from 
August 16-27! This is a program for those 
going into grades 10-12 and is how we train 
our upcoming summer camp staff. If you 
know someone who would be interested, 
please share this with them.  For more 
information visit our website at 
winklerbiblecamp.com 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Rentals - Dorothy Hildebrandt –204-324-4426 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 
  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Aug 15 –Esther Zacharias 
Aug 22 -Seth Klassen 
Aug 29- Mitch Peters  
Aug 29- Baptism   

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 
worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 
Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 
-Helen Janzen 
 
  
  
 
  

Missionaries 

Ryan Thiessen 
Tyler Loewen 

Murray & Carol 
Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 
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Prayer for the Week 
  Holy Spirit instil in us a desire to grow in our 

faith while we also look to help others along as 
they grow in their faith. 

 

Church Announcements 

-Please take note that we will be having an 
Interim Congregational meeting on Tuesday, 
August 17, at 7:00 pm in the Fellowship Hall.  

 

-Starting in September, Pastor Keith will be 
teaching through the Gospel of John. We 
encourage you to read through the fourth gospel 
this month and send Keith any questions you 
have, passages that stand out, or something 
you’d like to hear about, as he works through the 
fourth gospel this year.  

 

-The Sunday School memory passage for this 
summer is Ephesians 4:1-6.  Please join us in 
memorizing these verses! May God bless us and 
speak to us as we hide His Word in our hearts.  

Ephesians 4:1-6  

“As a prisoner for the Lord, I urge you to live a life 
worthy of the calling you have received. Be 
completely humble and gentle; be patient, 
bearing with one another in love. Make every 
effort to keep the unity of the Spirit through the 
bond of peace.  There is one body and one Spirit, 
just as you were called to one hope when you 
were called; one Lord, one faith, one baptism; 
one God and Father of all, who is over all and 
through all and in all.” 

 

 

 

Sunday, Aug 8, 2021 
 

Welcome & Announcements 
Call to Worship & Prayer 

Worship in Song 
Prayer 

Worship in Song 
Scripture Reading – Matt 28:19-20 & Titus 2:3-8 

Message – “Discipleship Foundations” 
Closing Song 
Benediction 

Pastor Keith would love to connect with you - 
whether it is at the church, or at your home, or out at 
a park or restaurant.  If you’re interested in getting 
together for a visit, a coffee, or a meal, please reach 
out to Keith either through email, phone, or text and 
set a time that works to get together. 

 

Congratulations to Althea Friesen and Matthew 
Giesbrecht; who were married in our church on 
Friday, Aug.6th.  We want to wish them God’s 
blessings as they commit themselves in a covenant of 
marriage to spend the rest of their lives together. 

 

Verse for the Week 

   “Go therefore, and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing them in the name of the 
Father, Son, and Holy Spirit.” Matthew 28:19 

Community Announcements 

-"Raise Your Voice", an initiative by CCBR to reach 
out to the community with a strong Pro-Life 
message, is coming to Winkler on Saturday, August 
21, 2021, and you can get involved! This is a great 
opportunity to be educated on how to advocate for 
pre-born children, and to learn how to articulate a 
pro-life stance.  You can also get involved by 
financial donations.  More info at 
www.endthekilling.ca or talk to Josh Dyck. 

– Gideons International in Canada and ShareWord 
Global present: Family Movie Night at Stardust 
Drive- In Theatre, Morden   
Playing: “Mom’s Night Out”                                    
Admission free, donations accepted towards 
Gideon scripture ministry. Thursday, August 12 at 
dusk (approx. 9:00 pm)  Everyone Welcome! 

 


